
City of Hamilton
Burnaby Street Trenching Works

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise all motorists, 
businesses and the general public that due to technical 
difficulties the completion of the trenching works will be 
delayed until Wednesday, 23rd July at the earliest. The 
current restrictions on traffic flow and parking will 
remain. The City of Hamilton is working with the 
contractors to ensure that the works are completed as 
soon as possible.

The City of Hamilton apologises for any inconvenience 
this may cause.

City Hall Ian Hind
16th July 2014 Senior Engineer


